
Camden County Bar members in good standing are invited to join President Eric Fikry in Washington, D.C. for the Association-
sponsored Group Admission Ceremony before the Supreme Court of the United States on Monday, December 11, 2017.

Qualified candidates must have been admitted to practice for a minimum of three years in the highest court of any state, 
territory, district, commonwealth, or possession.  Admission forms are available by calling Bar Headquarters at 856.482.0620, 
or online at www.supremecourtus.gov.

A Certificate of Good Standing from the Supreme Court of New Jersey may be obtained by calling 609.292.2012.  It  takes 
approximately three weeks for certificates to be processed and mailed so plan accordingly to meet the deadline.

To participate in the ceremony your completed application, Certificate of Good Standing, and $200 admission 
fee made payable to the “Supreme Court of the United States,” must be received at Bar Headquarters no later than Friday, 
October 6, 2017.  Prospective admittees should also include a separate check in the amount of $185 payable to the 
“Camden County Bar Association” as a registration fee for the trip to D.C., which includes a private reception in Washington 
on Sunday evening, December 10, and continental breakfast at the Supreme Court immediately preceding the 
admission ceremony.  PLEASE NOTE: admittees are limited to one guest in the courtroom for the ceremony; cameras 

and cell phones are not permitted in the courtroom.

Admission is limited.  Sign up TODAY for this experience of a lifetime!  
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